
May 19, 2004 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco LTD d.b.a. Sea Tac Disposal  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Enclosed please find replacement pages for Tariff No.25 of Rabanco LTD., d.b.a. Sea Tac Disposal 
submitted under Docket #040697.  The replacement pages change the effective date from June 1, 2004 to 
July 1, 2004 per Staff’s request. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at 425-646-2448. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris  Guimond 
Region Finance Manager 


